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Story of the Week

The Little Red Hen

This Week…..
The children have loved using the ipad to
take photographs of themselves and
drawing self-portraits. We focussed on our
facial features and discussing similarities
and differences. This will be on display in
the classroom next week.

Thank you to everybody who has returned
the All About Me booklets. The children
have loved sharing them with the class. If
you haven’t returned them please do so
ASAP. Thanks.

The children really enjoyed their second
week of ‘Yoga Bears’. This week we met
the friendship bear and we learnt the
butterfly pose!

Next week

Wednesday 25th September: Reception reading
workshop 1.30pm in the infant hall.

If you haven’t returned the slip to say if you
are attending please do so.

Word of the week

Amazing

See if your child can use this word at home in
conversation?

Magical Moment:


